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Bryant Middle School Morning Traffic Issues / Drop-Off Change 

 

 

To All Morning Drop-Off Drivers: 

 

 To those who do not know me, I am Corporal Chad Hanson and I am a School Resource 

Officer with the Dearborn Police Department, assigned to Bryant Middle School.  For the past 

three years, I have assisted with directing traffic at the intersection of Coburn and Vernon during 

the morning drop-off period.  This year, after evaluating the first two weeks of drop-offs, I have 

come to the conclusion that traffic congestion has reached an all-time high, compromising student  

safety. 

 

 I truly believe, with the cooperation of everyone, this situation can be corrected.  In order 

to create a safe and efficient drop-off environment for students, I would like to make the 

following suggestions:  

 

 Remain off your cell phone while dropping off.  

 Pay attention to my direction when you reach the intersection.  

 Do not park in the vicinity of the intersection or in the bus drop-off area. 

 Do not take more than 30 seconds to drop-off your student.  

 Do not allow your students to exit your vehicle into oncoming traffic.   

 

 In addition, I am enforcing a new traffic flow pattern. Please take a moment to familiarize  

yourself with the attached traffic flow map and route changes.  Changing traffic flow is never an 

easy thing to do; it requires the support and participation of all drivers in order to work.  

Hopefully, these changes will create a safer drop-off experience for you and your students.   

 

I appreciate your support during this change and look forward to seeing you in the morning! 

 

 

 

Cpl. Chad Hanson 

Dearborn Police Department 
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